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Mudslingers OHV Club
PO Box 444
Twin Valley, MN  56584

Minutes of Board Meeting:
Thursday May 19, 2016
Nordic Lounge, Ulen, MN
7:00pm

Attendance: Glen, Carolyn, Kevin, Sandy B., Charles, Steve, Paul, Gordon & Brenda

Meeting called to order by Glen Visser, President.

Treasurer’s Report: Naome wasn’t able to attend but texted Glen the information:  Deposited $505.00: $365.00 in memberships and $140.00 cash.  Naome paid $75.00 to ATVAM, $5.00 for Gambling Permit with City of Twin Valley, $206.12 to Noah Insurance for Additional Insured of Mahnomen Rod & Gun.  The balance of the checking account is: $ 3,739.23 and Raffle Account is: $9,274.21.

Secretary’s Report: Members read the minutes of the last meeting that were handed out before the meeting. Brenda mentioned that she will post the minutes on the website for people to view and will only print 3 copies for the meeting.  Sandy B. made motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Steve seconded.  All were in Favor.  Motion passed.

Old Business:
Bridge Work: Steve and Glen figured out an estimate for each bridge work. The Wild Rice Bridge estimate came to $10,922.88 and the Mashaug Creek Bridge came to $5,929.35. Glen said that Norman County created an account at the lumber yard in Ada so the material that would be purchased through there would just be billed to Norman County instead of us submitting a bill to Norman County and only getting reimbursed the 90%.  Steve said that we need to pick a date so it was decided to set June 18th at 9:00am and just do the first bridge (Wild Rice Bridge).  Glen will provide the bobcat. We will need to dispose of the plywood. Steve said that the snowmobile club wanted us to let them know when we plan on working on it and they might be able to get some people to help too. Steve said that the snowmobile club asked him if we would be interested in do the Clay County Bridge to but the last time he talked to the guy they hadn’t got ahold of Clay County to see what they wanted to do about the bridge. Gordon said that he could start on Friday June 17th  in the afternoon so Glen and Steve were going to see what they had going on and see if the 3 could start on Friday afternoon and see how things go.

Youth ATV Training:  Everything went well and about 14 kids did the training.  Carolyn mentioned that Glen thought it would be a good idea to switch the location to the Ada Fire Hall since the building is heated and there is plenty of room around there to set up a track. Gordon made a motion to move the Youth ATV Training to the Fire Hall and Steve seconded.  All were in favor.  Motion passed.  Carolyn also mentioned that some club members talked and she felt that we would just go over the answers with the kids instead of grading their papers since we are going to pass them anyway so they would just take the test and then go through the answers with them.    

Membership Letter:  Glen said that Naome sent a text and said that she got out most of the membership letters.

Go Daddy Site:  Brenda said that she talked to Glen since Vern hasn’t set up the Go Daddy site yet and Glen said that it would be new to him also and for Brenda to just go ahead and see if she can get it set up. Brenda did get a lot the site up and Sandy B. said that she had been on the site and thought that it looked good.  Brenda said that she would create a tab to post the minutes of meetings there.

New Business:
Mud Run: Mud Run is set for Saturday June 25th at 2:00pm with registration starting at 1:00pm. There is still some trophies left over from last year but not sure how many and if they say 2015 or not. Steve said that the weeds are getting bad at the pit and we should get someone out there to put round up down. Glen said that someone has been spraying round up.

Clothing:  It was discussed if we need to order any more shirts.  Brenda said that if we don’t do events that we can sell them at then we shouldn’t order more and just try to get rid of the ones that we have.  Carolyn asked if we could try to sell them on the website but we would have to receive payment before they got shipped out and there would be a postage fee.  Also if we didn’t increase inventory we only have certain shirts left.  Gordon mentioned that we could give a shirt to 2nd and 3rd place at the Mud Run since first place gets a trophy.  Carolyn mentioned that if we ever do a bingo or meat raffle again we could do a shirt as a prize.  Sandy mentioned about reducing the price but we already have a pretty cheap price. Steve mentioned that if we ever do order shirts again that we could list the main sponsors on the back. It was also brought up that we should do some sort of membership sponsor board.

Meal while working on Bridge:  Sandy mentioned that the club should buy pizza when we are working on the bridge; it was decided that we should just have burgers, brats, and hot dogs.  Sandy B. agreed to be in charge of the food.  Will pick up in Twin Valley the day of the bridge work since we don’t know how many people will show up.

Next Meeting:
Next meeting scheduled for Saturday, June 18th in the evening at the campground in Twin Valley.

Carolyn made a motion to Adjourn and Gordon Seconded.  Meeting adjourned.
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1. Call meeting to order

2. Treasurer’s Report

3. Secretary’s Report

4. Old Business:
×Bridge work-submission of Bill to Norman County
×Trophies for Mud Run
×Items for Mud Run
×Clothing—do we want to give a shirt / cap away for 2nd and 3rd place
×Form to get reimbursed for some of cost of insurance (discussed a few months ago)
×Since we aren’t using money from Raffle account for bridge do we want to claim hours worked at Youth Safety Training to donate back into general account

5. New Business:
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6. Next Meeting:

7. Adjourn


Do we need to send anything into Minnesota for a change of officers?
